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INDIANA L MICHIGAN ELECTRIC COMPANY
P. O. BOX 18

BOWLING GREEN STATION
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10004

April 27, 1981
AEP'NRC:0297E

Mlh~ RICXXATOkg
COAMllSSCH

Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Unit Nos. 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-315 and 50-316
License Nos. DPR-58 and DPR-74
WITHDRAWAL OF TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGE REqUEST

Nr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Hr. Denton:

This letter serves to withdraw our request for revision of
Technical Specifications Table 2.2'.1 and Basis Item B.2.2.1 of Units
1 and 2 of the Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant. These changes were described
as change No. 7 of Attachment A to AEP:NRC:0297 dated November 2, 1979.
We are withdrawing our original request as per your staff's recommendation
since the remedial actions described in our letter AEP:NRC:0315 dated

< November 29, 1979 are sufficient to address the issue of plant response to
control rod drop events. A permanent resolution of this issue will be
accomplished after Westinghouse Electric Corporation issues their final
report on the matter.

Very truly yours,

Vice President

CC:

8105010$ /P

R. C. Callen
G. Charnoff
John E. Dolan - Columbus
D. V. Shaller - Bridgman
R. W. Jurgensen
NRC Region III Inspector at Cook Plant - Bridgman ool
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